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July 3 1,2006 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 -2429 

Re: DG 0 6 - ,  KeySpan Energy Delivery New England 
2006 Integrated Resource Plan 

OFFICES IN: 
M A N C H E r n  

CONCORD 
PORTSMOUTH 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

In accordance with the settlement in DG 04-133lDG04-175, Keyspan's 2006 Integrated 
Resource Plan (IRP) is due to be filed on August 1,2006. In order to correct an analytical 
oversight that was identified as the IRP document was being finalized, KeySpan is requesting an 
extension until August 7, 2006 for filing its IRP. KeySpan has contacted the Commission staff, 
which has consented to this extension. 

Sincerely, 

Steven V. Camerino 

cc: Ken E. Traum 
Edward Damon 
Thomas O'Neill 


